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I am writing to urge you to oppose LD 208, which would eliminate the 72-hour 
waiting period for the purchase of firearms.  It is not an unreasonable amount of time 
to ask a purchaser to wait and could well allow for the discovery of people who 
should not have access to firearms.  Maine has suffered a recent tragedy at the hands 
of someone who shouldn't have had access to firearms.  We need to make sure this 
doesn't happen in the future.


